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Dear Luis,
 

In celebration of International Volunteer Day we want to thank you for
your valued volunteer service to PMI and the project management
profession throughout 2020. Although it has been a challenging year
for all of us, we are in awe of your unwavering commitment and
dedication to shaping the evolution of project management. It is
because of your involvement and hard work advancing the profession
we can proudly call PMI a “volunteer-driven” organization.

 

Congratulations on all of your accomplishments this
year. Please accept this 2020 Volunteer Certificate of
Appreciation as a small token of our appreciation for

a job well done. We celebrate you and sincerely
appreciate all of your time and effort.

 

For optimal results please utilize Google Chrome to download
your certificate.

 

Please remember that if you hold a PMI certification, now is the time to
report Professional Development Units (PDUs) for your 2020 volunteer
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